
Public sector workers to get 0.9% plus €4 
 Austria 

After several very challenging rounds of negotiations the GÖD and GDG public 
service unions have accepted a pay increase of 0.9% plus €4 a month for 2010. The 
government had initially said that it had only budgeted for a 0.5% increase in the 
pay bill and that it only wanted to pay a lump sum payment. The flat-rate increase 
of €4 means that the overall increase for the lowest paid will be 1.23% and 0.94% 
for the highest paid. Other payments and allowances will increase by 0.9%. The 
increase will cover around 400,000 workers across the public sector.
Read more at > GDG (DE)
And at > GÖD (DE)
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